
 

Dear Fisk Students, 

Fisk University is proud to announce the launch of a new student information system- Ellucian Colleague. 
Students were sent the following message about the transition: 

Below are the directions to log into your personalized Bulldog Self-Service Portal where you will be able to get 
important information. 

Go to the URL: Colleague Student Portal 
Username: Mcbrown17 

New Colleague ID#:  0XXXXX (This ID# will replace your current A00000 ID#). 

You will access the Self-Service portal with your username and password.  

Think of the Self-Service Portal as a Home-Away-From-Home where you will find information on your financial aid 
award letter, account balance, course catalog, etc. 

Periodically information will also be sent to your Fisk student email address or notifications will be posted within the 
self-service portal, so please be on the lookout for electronic communications. This could include reminders of 
upcoming deadlines, financial aid, scholarship tips, and more. 

Please be aware that the current CAMS Portal will remain active until August 2023, and you will still have access to 
all the current features in CAMS.  Your current login to CAMS will remain the same with your A00000 ID#. The 
following processes will be conducted in CAMS: 

Summer 2023 Registration (Scheduled to start April 12, 2023, this date is subject to change) 

Pay the Summer 2023 Bill 

The new Ellucian Colleague Bulldog Self-Service Portal will have the following features active: 

Financial Aid 

Fall 2023 Registration (Scheduled to start April 12, 2023, this date is subject to change) 

More features will be added to the Bulldog Self-Service Portal by the start of the Fall 2023 semester. 

For your convenience, here are a few offices that will be helpful as you work to complete your enrollment: 

The Office of Student Financial Aid - financialaid@fisk.edu 

The Office of Student Accounts - studentaccounts@fisk.edu 

The Office of the Registrar - registrar@fisk.edu 

Housing and Residence Life -  bdholmes@fisk.edu 

Again, thank you for continuing to be a Fisk student!  Be sure to check your email and self-service portal regularly for 
important updates. If you need assistance, please contact the Helpdesk – at ITS@fisk.edu. 

Sincerely, 

Enrollment Management 
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